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Patient Safety- National Patient Safety Awareness Week

This week is National Patient Safety Awareness Week! In 1997 the National Patient
Safety Foundation was created to promote the safety of both patients and healthcare
providers, it has since turned into a time where we honor the patients we have lost to

medical harm, raise awareness about the importance of safety, and promote patient

safety education for our community. Initiatives worldwide have put into place to mitigate
harm done to patients within the healthcare system; while many of them fall into the
hands of healthcare workers, there are also things you can do as a patient to promote
your own safety and wellbeing. See how you can be a safe patient.
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Patient Safety: What You Can Do to Be a Safe Patient | HAI | CDC

If you would like more information or want to speak with your HTC Team about Wednesday Wellness,
please contact Diane or Alicia at (208) 381-2182.


https://www.cdc.gov/hai/patientsafety/patient-safety.html

